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Our Mission:  To promote, protect 
& enhance the trails in  
Anne Arundel County. 
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Please check our website and Facebook  
page for additional stories and pictures. 

Diane R. Evans, Editor and Board Member, 
    Friends of Anne Arundel County Trails 

Attention All Runners! 

     The Friends of Anne Arundel County Trails is partnering with Corrigan Sports Enterprises for 

the March 11, 2023 Annapolis Running Festival!  There will be three races: a half-marathon, a 

10K and a 5K, something for everyone!  Each will begin and end at the Marine Corp Stadium in 

Annapolis. To register, go to https://annapolisrunfest.com.  

     Their website has a video, complete registration instructions, race routes, information about 

the company coordinating the event, the local charities they are supporting, as well as a way to 

volunteer. 

     There is also a special “Donate” button you can use to help the Friends with our mission of 

protecting, preserving and enhancing our county trails.  We are the only non-profit benefitting 

from this feature.  On race day, the Friends will be cheering you on at water stop #5! 

 

Note 

     If you experience others speeding,  

behaving inappropriately along any of our 

trails, call the police first.  They are well 

aware of incidents and are doing their best 

to quell this type of activity. You can make a 

second call to trail headquarters at 410-222-

6141. The Friends of Anne Arundel County 

Trails is working with the county to report 

citizen concerns.  

Updates on Trails 

     The county is progressing well on Phase III of 

the Broadneck Peninsula Trail. For the time 

being, clearing will stop and the emphasis will 

focus on construction within cleared areas. 

     Along the WB&A Trail, work on the bridge over 

the Patuxent River is proceeding as planned and 

is on time. Weather permitting, it is hoped the 

opening will be this fall. 
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